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M E M O R A N D U M

	To:
	Missouri Public Service Commission Official Case File

	
	Case No.:
	XT-2002-1125
	File No.:
	200201055

	
	Company:
	Miller Telephone Company
	


	From:
	/s/A. P. Kuss
	
	

	
	Telecommunications Department
	
	

	
	/s/ Bill Voight 6/13/02
	
	/s/ William K. Haas 06/13/02

	
	Utility Operations Division/Date
	
	General Counsel's Office/Date


	Purpose:
	Reference the Federal End User Subscriber Line Charge in the State Tariff

	Date:
	June 13, 2002

	Effective Date:
	July 10, 2002

	Staff Deadline:
	June 20, 2002


On June 10, 2002, Miller Telephone Company (Miller), an Incumbent Local Exchange Carrier (ILEC), filed a proposed revision with the Public Service Commission (Commission) to its P.S.C. MO. NO. 3 Local Exchange Service Tariff.  The proposed change will allow the Company's tariff to automatically reference the Federal end user Subscriber Line Charge (SLC) specified in the Company's interstate access tariff.    It is being sought to avoid repeating this type of tariff filing for future changes to the Federal SLC.

On June 10, 2002, the Commission issued its Order Directing Filing (Order), requiring the Staff of the Commission to expedite treatment of the filing and to file its Recommendation no later than June 20, 2002. 

This filing is similar in purpose to other File Nos.: 200201004, 1005, 1023, 1024, 1025, 1026, 1027, 1028, 1029, 1030, 1031, 1032, 1047 and 1048.

In compliance with the Order, the Telecommunications Department Staff (Staff) has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet, and has no objections to the new reference becoming effective. The specific tariff sheet recommended for approval is: P.S.C. MO. NO. 3, 3rd Revised Sheet No. 1.4. 

Except as noted above, Staff is unaware of any other filings that may directly affect, or be affected by, this filing.  Staff has no objections to the filing. 
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